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Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors 
Regular Meeting  

 
 
December 27, 2022                                                                                                                                  11:00 AM                        
                                                                                                           
The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, December 27, 2022, at the Antrim Township office, 
located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, Greencastle, PA, 17225. The following board members were present: 
Rick Baer, Chairman; Chad Murray, Vice Chairman; Pat Heraty and John Alleman. The following were also in 
attendance: Jennifer Becknell, Secretary/Treasurer. (Fred Young was absent.) 
 
Baer called the meeting to order at 11:03 a.m. 
 
Baer called for Public Comment.  There were none. 
 
There were no minutes to approve. 
 
A Murray/Heraty motion passed 4-0 to approving the payment of the bills on the Treasurer’s reports dated 
December 27, 2022. 
 
A Heraty/Alleman motion passed 4-0 adopting the 2023 Final Budget. 
 
Baer called for Public Comment.  There was none.  
 
A Heraty/Murray motion passed 4-0 to adjourn the Regular meeting into an Executive Session at 11:05 a.m. to 
discuss Personnel and Legal matters. 
 
Young arrived at 11:10 a.m. and participated in the Executive Session through its duration. 
 
An Alleman/Murray motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Executive Session, back into the Regular Meeting at 
12:33 a.m. 
 
Baer announced that Personnel and Legal matters were discussed during the Executive Session with no 
decisions to announce. 
 
An Alleman/Murray motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Regular Meeting at 12:33 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Jennifer Becknell  
Board of Supervisors Secretary  


